NCERA-225 Meeting
December 11, 2013

Kansas City, Missouri

Present:  Michael Bishop, Heather Bradford, Darrh Bullock, Jared Decker, Mauricio Elzo, Rohan Fernando, Dorian Garrick, Bruce Golden, Kathy Hanford, Jesse Hoff, Maynard Hogberg, Jinming Huang, Lauren Hyde, Steve Kachman, Larry Kuehn, Ignacy Misztal, John Pollak, Warren Snelling, Matt Spangler, Mark Thallman, Bob Weaber, and Robert Williams

Bob Weaber, committee chair, called the meeting to order.  Everyone introduced themselves.  Bob discussed the agenda for the business meeting.  Station reports will be given tomorrow.  

Mark Thallman indicated that proceedings for the Genetic Prediction Workshop were e-mailed this afternoon.  If you did not receive them, please let him know.

Maynard Hogberg, academic advisor, discussed the impact of this multi-state project.  He discussed funding issues.  There is a movement for animal ag research funding in the new Farm Bill.  He will be retiring and so the committee will need to select a new academic advisor.  July 1, 2014, is the possible date for his retirement.

Discussion was held on possible candidates for the chair and secretary of the committee.  Wade Shafer was selected as chair and Lauren Hyde as secretary.  The meeting will be held in Bozeman, Montana in the fall.  
Discussion was held on potential candidates for academic advisor.  Keith Bertrand, Ken Odde, Bruce Golden, Greg Lardy and others were suggested.  Bob Weaber will contact Keith Bertrand to see if they would be willing to serve as academic advisor.  If he is not able to, Bob will contact Greg Lardy to see if he would serve.  

The agenda for the station reports were discussed.  Additions were made to the agenda.  A breakfast buffet will be served in the morning from 7:00 – 8:00 a.m.  The meeting will start at 8:00 a.m. and then we will move to the convention center for the Genetic Prediction Workshop.

